
SSBA Webinar with the DOE
December 31, 2020

On Tuesday, December 29, the Yeshiva Services department held a webinar
for NYC yeshivos and day schools  on the Smart Schools Bond Act (SSBA)
loan program. The webinar was presented by Mr. Eric Weinbaum, Senior
Executive Director of Operations in the Office of Non-Public Schools at the
NYC Department of Education.

See below for a recording of the webinar:

https://agudah.org/ssba-webinar-with-the-doe/


 
See here for the PowerPoint presentation:

Download (PDF, 4.65MB)

See here for the Q and A:

Download (PDF, 163KB)

https://agudah.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/Smart-Schools-Bond-Act-Presentation-12.23-1.pdf
https://agudah.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/SSBA-Q-and-A.pdf

